
Requirements for Emailing Invoices to Accounts Payable 

Harley-Davidson Motor Company and Buell Motorcycle Company now accept invoices 
via email at apelectronicinvoices@harley-davidson.com.  

Please note the following requirements for submitting your invoices via email to 
Accounts Payable: 

• Send invoices only to this email address.  
• Direct any questions or inquiries regarding this invoice or payment to 

hdmcap@harley-davidson.com. Please include your Supplier Name, Supplier ID 
Number, Invoice Date, Invoice Number and Amount Due and we will reply to 
your inquiry.  

• Email your invoice only once to this mailbox. Submitting duplicate invoices may 
result in a delayed payment to you.  

• Do not send a hard copy invoice to Harley-Davidson if you have already 
submitted it via email.  

Thank you for your compliance to these email submission requirements. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please send them to hdmcap@harley-davidson.com. 

 


